
Announcements


Tomorrow we will head to Tuscaloosa, Alabama for Bama Rush!  Dress like a sorority or fraternity 
member.


Attention FBLA members, if you are interested in attending the 2022 National Fall Leadership 
Conference, there is an informational meeting Thursday and Friday morning at 7:30  - please attend 
one.  Room 117


Washburn College will be here today, Thursday, September 22nd during seminar in the Abilene room.  


FFA members there will be a meeting on Thursday in Mrs. Graves room, please plan to attend to learn 
more about our upcoming events and CDE’s!


For those interested in being a part of FCCLA, be sure to have your affiliation dues turned into an 
FCCLA advisor ( Mrs. Hinkle or Mrs. Cortez) by THIS FRIDAY!

The Homecoming dance will be tomorrow, Friday, September 23rd from 9 pm to 11:30 pm at the 
Abilene Middle School.  Admission will be $3. 



